
Hamilton Strategic Road Safety Committee Meeting 
Notes  

September 29, 2022  

(As pertains to ACPD)  

  

  

HSR brought to the table as a stakehokder as a result of 
this groups recommendation. Assurance was made that 
ATS would be an active participant in HSR’s contribution 
to the Committee.  

  

Sidewalk Snow Removal Policies and Procedures were 
acknowledged to be a concern for road safety and 
assurances were made by City Staff (Mike Field) that 
consultation with ACPD will be ongoing given the new City 
policy of maintain Transit Routes during the 2022-2023 
season.  

 


